Words That Bind Judicial Review And The
Grounds Of Modern Constitutional Theory
Yeah, reviewing a books Words That Bind Judicial Review And The Grounds Of
Modern Constitutional Theory could add your near friends listings. This is
just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As understood, capability
does not recommend that you have fantastic points.
Comprehending as with ease as settlement even more than new will provide each
success. neighboring to, the notice as competently as sharpness of this Words
That Bind Judicial Review And The Grounds Of Modern Constitutional Theory can
be taken as without difficulty as picked to act.

Judicial Review Salman Khurshid
2020-06-11 In India, judicial review
is not a static phenomenon. It has
ensured that the Constitution is the
supreme law of the land, and in
situations when a law impinges on the
rights and the liberties of citizens,
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

it can be pruned or made void. This
is a collection of scholarly essays
demonstrating the different facets of
judicial review based on the vast
area of comparative constitutional
law. Importantly, it honours the body
of work of Upendra Baxi, legal
scholar and author, whose
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contributions have shaped our
understanding of legal jurisprudence
and expanded the scope of social
transformation in India. This volume
recognizes his role as an Indian
jurist. Various constitutional law
experts come together to reflect on
his expositions on the role of the
apex court, judicial activism,
accountability of judiciary, laws on
surrogacy and adultery and so on.
Keeping the Faith John E. Semonche
2000-01-01 This ambitious and
accessible history of the nation's
highest court contains information
important for every American to know.
Judicial Review in the European
Banking Union Chiara Zilioli
2021-02-26 This is the first book to
offer a profound, practical analysis
of the framework for the judicial and
pre-judicial protection of rights
under the supranational banking
supervision and resolution powers in
the European Banking Union (EBU). It
is also unique in its in-depth
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

commentary on the developing case law
from the European Court of Justice in
this new field of EU litigation.
The Supreme Court versus Congress:
Disrupting the Balance of Power,
1789–2014 William B. Glidden
2015-03-17 A comprehensive and
focused review of all of the Supreme
Court's overturns of Congress on
constitutional grounds from 1789 to
the present suited to college-level
political science and constitutional
law courses as well as law school
students. • Supplies a balanced and
comprehensive examination of Supreme
Court overrides of Congress that
recognizes both good and bad
decisions but portrays how Congress
performs better than the Court in
terms of being faithful to the
Constitution—and in promoting and
protecting the rights of individuals
and minorities • Discusses cases in
relevant context and focuses on "big
picture" themes and concepts,
avoiding legal jargon and
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technicalities to make the text
accessible to general readers •
Provides a historical and
contemporaneous review of Supreme
Court-Congress interactions with
explanations of future implications •
Offers a historical review and
indictment of the Supreme Court's
overruling of Congress, ultimately
taking a position that this has been
more detrimental than of benefit to
the democratic process in the United
States • Enables readers to obtain a
richer understanding of the
relationship that has pertained
between Congress and the Court
throughout U.S. history
Judges and Unjust Laws Douglas E.
Edlin 2008 "With keen insight into
the common law mind, Edlin argues
that there are rich resources within
the law for judges to ground their
opposition to morally outrageous
laws, and a legal obligation on them
to overturn it, consequent on the
general common law obligation to
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

develop the law. Thus, seriously
unjust laws pose for common law
judges a dilemma within the law, not
just a moral challenge to the law, a
conflict of obligations, not just a
crisis of conscience. While rooted
firmly in the history of common law
jurisprudence, Edlin offers an
entirely fresh perspective on an ageold jurisprudential conundrum.
Edlin's case for his thesis is
compelling." ---Gerald J. Postema,
Cary C. Boshamer Professor of
Philosophy and Professor of Law,
University of North Carolina at
Chapel Hill, and author of Bentham
and the Common Law Tradition "Douglas
Edlin builds a powerful historical,
conceptual, and moral case for the
proposition that judges on common law
grounds should refuse to enforce
unjust legislation. This is sure to
be controversial in an age in which
critics already excoriate judges for
excessive activism when conducting
constitutional judicial review.
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Edlin's challenge to conventional
views is bold and compelling." --Brian Z. Tamanaha, Chief Judge
Benjamin N. Cardozo Professor of Law,
St. John's University, and author of
Law as a Means to an End: Threat to
the Rule of Law "Professor Edlin's
fascinating and well-researched
distinction between constitutional
review and common law review should
influence substantially both
scholarship on the history of
judicial power in the United States
and contemporary jurisprudential
debates on the appropriate use of
that power." ---Mark Graber,
Professor of Law and Government,
University of Maryland, and author of
Dred Scott and the Problem of
Constitutional Evil Is a judge
legally obligated to enforce an
unjust law? In Judges and Unjust
Laws, Douglas E. Edlin uses case law
analysis, legal theory,
constitutional history, and political
philosophy to examine the power of
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

judicial review in the common law
tradition. He finds that common law
tradition gives judges a dual
mandate: to apply the law and to
develop it. There is no conflict
between their official duty and their
moral responsibility. Consequently,
judges have the authority---perhaps
even the obligation---to refuse to
enforce laws that they determine
unjust. As Edlin demonstrates,
exploring the problems posed by
unjust laws helps to illuminate the
institutional role and
responsibilities of common law
judges. Douglas E. Edlin is Associate
Professor of Political Science at
Dickinson College.
Disobeying the Security Council
Antonios Tzanakopoulos 2013-02-14
This book examines how the United
Nations Security Council, in
exercising its power to impose
binding non-forcible measures
('sanctions') under Article 41 of the
UN Charter, may violate international
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law. The Council may overstep limits
on its power imposed by the UN
Charter itself and by general
international law, including human
rights guarentees. Such acts may
engage the international
responsibility of the United Nations,
the organization of which the
Security Council is an organ.
Disobeying the Security Council
discusses how and by whom the
responsibility of the UN for unlawful
Security Council sanctions can be
determined; in other words, how the
UN can be held to account for
Security Council excesses. The
central thesis of this work is that
states can respond to unlawful
sanctions imposed by the Security
Council, in a decentralized manner,
by disobeying the Security Council's
command. In international law, this
disobedience can be justified as
constituting a countermeasure to the
Security Council's unlawful act.
Recent practice of states, both in
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

the form of executive acts and court
decisions, demonstrates an increasing
tendency to disobey sanctions that
are perceived as unlawful. After
discussing other possible
qualifications of disobedience under
international law, the book concludes
that this practice can (and should)
be qualified as a countermeasure.
Judicial Review of Legislation
Gerhard van der Schyff 2010-06-16
Constitutionalism is the permanent
quest to control state power, of
which the judicial review of
legislation is a prime example.
Although the judicial review of
legislation is increasingly common in
modern societies, it is not a
finished project. This device still
raises questions as to whether
judicial review is justified, and how
it may be structured. Yet, judicial
review’s justification and its scope
are seldom addressed in the same
study, thereby making for an
inconvenient divorce of these two
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related avenues of study. To narrow
the divide, the object of this work
is quite straightforward. Namely, is
the idea of judicial review
defensible, and what influences its
design and scope? This book addresses
these matters by comparing the
judicial review of legislation in the
United Kingdom (the Human Rights Act
of 1998), the Netherlands (the
Halsema Proposal of 2002) and the
Constitution of South Africa of 1996.
These systems present valuable
material to study the issues raised
by judicial review. The Netherlands
is of particular interest as its
Constitution still prohibits the
constitutional review of acts of
parliament, while allowing treaty
review of such acts. The Halsema
Proposal wants to even out this
difference by allowing the courts
also to apply constitutional norms to
legislation and not only to
international norms. The Human Rights
Act and the South African
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

Constitution also present interesting
questions that will make their study
worthwhile. One can think of the
issue of dialogue between the
legislature and the judiciary. This
topic enjoys increased attention in
the United Kingdom but is somewhat
underexplored in South African
thought on judicial review. These and
similar issues are studied in each of
the three systems, to not only gain a
better understanding of the systems
as such, but also of judicial review
in general.
Docket No. 8929 1946
Comparative Law Uwe Kischel
2019-02-21 Uwe Kischel's
comprehensive treatise on comparative
law offers a critical introduction to
the central tenets of comparative
legal scholarship. The first part of
the book is dedicated to general
aspects of comparative law. The
controversial question of methods, in
particular, is addressed by
explaining and discussing different
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approaches, and by developing a
contextual approach that seeks to
engage with real-world issues and
takes a practical perspective on
contemporary comparative legal
scholarship. The second part of the
book offers a detailed treatment of
the major legal contexts across the
globe, including common law, civil
law systems (based on Germany and
France, and extended to Eastern
Europe, Scandinavia, and Latin
America, among others), the African
context (with an emphasis on
customary law), different contexts in
Asia, Islamic law and law in Islamic
countries (plus a brief treatment of
Jewish law and canon law), and
transnational contexts (public
international law, European Union
law, and lex mercatoria). The book
offers a coherent treatment of global
legal systems that aims not only to
describe their varying norms and
legal institutions but to propose a
better way of seeking to understand
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

how the overall context of legal
systems influences legal thinking and
legal practice.
California. Court of Appeal (4th
Appellate District). Division 2.
Records and Briefs California
(State).
The Politico-Legal Dynamics of
Judicial Review Theunis Roux
2018-09-06 Provides a comparative
analysis of the ideational dimension
of judicial review and its potential
contribution to democratic
governance.
The Supreme Court In and Out of the
Stream of History Kermit L. Hall
2020-10-12 Available as a single
volume or part of the 10 volume set
Supreme Court in American Society
The Sovereignty of Law T.R.S. Allan
2013-07-18 The Sovereignty of Law
presents Trevor Allan's most recent
and fully elaborated defence of
common law constitutionalism - an
account of the unwritten or noncodified constitution as a complex
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articulation of legal and moral
principles, defining what in the
British context are the requirements
of the rule of law. The British
constitution is conceived as a
coherent set of fundamental
principles of the rule of law,
legislative supremacy, and separation
ofpowers. These principles combine to
provide an overarching unity of
legality, legitimacy, and democracy,
reconciling political authority and
individual freedom or autonomy.
Allan's interpretative approach
isapplied to wide range of
contemporary issues of public law;
his response to critics and
commentators seeks to deepen the
argument by exploring the theoretical
grounds of these current debates and
controversies.
The Doctrine of Judicial Review
Edward S. Corwin 2014-07-28 This
book, first published in 1914,
contains five historical essays.
Three of them are on the concept of
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

judicial review, which is defined as
the power of a court to review and
invalidate unlawful acts by the
legislative and executive branches of
government. One chapter addresses the
historical controversy over states’
rights. Another concerns the Pelatiah
Webster Myth—the notion that the US
Constitution was the work of a single
person. In "Marbury v. Madison and
the Doctrine of Judicial Review,"
Edward S. Corwin analyzes the legal
source of the power of the Supreme
Court to review acts of Congress.
"We, the People" examines the rights
of states in relation to secession
and nullification. "The Pelatiah
Webster Myth" demolishes Hannis
Taylor’s thesis that Webster was the
"secret" author of the constitution.
"The Dred Scott Decision" considers
Chief Justice Taney’s argument
concerning Scott’s title to
citizenship under the Constitution.
"Some Possibilities in the Way of
Treaty-Making" discusses how the US
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Constitution relates to international
treaties. Matthew J. Franck’s new
introduction to this centennial
edition situates Corwin’s career in
the history of judicial review both
as a concept and as a political
reality.
Examining the Proper Role of Judicial
Review in the Federal Regulatory
Process United States. Congress.
Senate. Committee on Homeland
Security and Governmental Affairs.
Subcommittee on Regulatory Affairs
and Federal Management 2015
Judicial Review in an Objective Legal
System Tara Smith 2015-08-07 How
should courts interpret the law?
While all agree that courts must be
objective, people differ sharply over
what this demands in practice:
fidelity to the text? To the will of
the people? To certain moral ideals?
In Judicial Review in an Objective
Legal System, Tara Smith breaks
through the false dichotomies
inherent in dominant theories words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

various forms of originalism, living
constitutionalism, and minimalism to present a new approach to judicial
review. She contends that we cannot
assess judicial review in isolation
from the larger enterprise of which
it is a part. By providing careful
clarification of both the function of
the legal system as well as of
objectivity itself, she produces a
compelling, firmly grounded account
of genuinely objective judicial
review. Smith's innovative approach
marks a welcome advance for anyone
interested in legal objectivity and
individual rights.
The History and Growth of Judicial
Review Steven G. Calabresi 2021 "This
book examines the origins and growth
of judicial review in the key G-20
constitutional democracies, which
include: the United States; the
United Kingdom; France; Germany;
Japan; Italy; India; Canada;
Australia; South Korea; Brazil; South
Africa; Indonesia; Mexico; and the
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European Union. The book considers
five different theories, which help
to explain the origins of judicial
review, and it identifies which
theories apply best in the various
countries discussed. It considers not
only what gives rise to judicial
review originally, but also what
causes of judicial review lead it to
become more powerful and prominent
over times. The positive account of
what causes the origins and growth of
judicial review in so many very
different countries over such a long
period of time has normative
implications"-Judicial Review in European Union
Law:Essays in Honour of Lord Slynn
Gordon Slynn Baron Slynn of Hadley
2000-06-14 Paradigm in Judicial
Review
Judicial Review of National Security
David Scharia 2014 Here, David
Scharia explains how the Supreme
Court of Israel developed
unconventional judicial review tools
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

and practices that allowed it to
provide judicial guidance to the
Executive in real-time. In this book,
he argues that courts could play a
much more dominant role in reviewing
national security, and demonstrates
the importance of intensive real-time
inter-branch dialogue with the
Executive, as a tool used by the
Israeli Court to provide such review.
Model Rules of Professional Conduct
American Bar Association. House of
Delegates 2007 The Model Rules of
Professional Conduct provides an upto-date resource for information on
legal ethics. Federal, state and
local courts in all jurisdictions
look to the Rules for guidance in
solving lawyer malpractice cases,
disciplinary actions,
disqualification issues, sanctions
questions and much more. In this
volume, black-letter Rules of
Professional Conduct are followed by
numbered Comments that explain each
Rule's purpose and provide
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suggestions for its practical
application. The Rules will help you
identify proper conduct in a variety
of given situations, review those
instances where discretionary action
is possible, and define the nature of
the relationship between you and your
clients, colleagues and the courts.
'To Save the People from Themselves'
Robert J. Steinfeld 2021-09-30 A farreaching re-interpretation of the
origins of American judicial review.
Moral Puzzles and Legal Perplexities
Heidi M. Hurd 2018-11-30 Drawing
inspiration from the profoundly
influential work of legal theorist
Larry Alexander, this volume tackles
central questions in criminal law,
constitutional law, jurisprudence,
and moral philosophy. What are the
legitimate conditions of blame and
punishment? What values are at the
heart of constitutional protections
against discrimination or
infringements of free speech? Must
judges interpret statutes and
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

constitutional provisions in ways
that comport with the intentions of
those who wrote them? Can the law
obligate us to violate the demands of
morality, and when can the law allow
the rights of the few to be violated
for the good of the many? This
collection of essays by worldrenowned legal theorists is for
anyone interested in foundational
questions about the law's authority,
the conditions of its fair
application to citizens, and the
moral justifications of the rights,
duties, and permissions that it
protects.
International Studies in Philosophy
1974
Race, Equality, and the Burdens of
History John Arthur 2007-09-17 This
book philosophically addresses
problems of past racial
discrimination in the United States.
John Arthur examines the concepts of
race and racism and discusses racial
equality, poverty and race,
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reparations and affirmative action,
and merit in ways that cut across the
usual political lines. A former
civil-rights plaintiff and professor
at an historically black college in
the South, Arthur draws on both
personal experience and rigorous
philosophical training in this
account. His nuanced conclusions
about the meaning of merit, the
defects of affirmative action, the
importance of apology, and the need
for true equality illuminate one of
America's most vexing problems and
offer a way forward. His book is
relevant to any society struggling
with racial differences and past
injustices. John Arthur died of
cancer in January 2007, after
completing this book. He was
professor of philosophy and Director
of the Program in Philosophy,
Politics and Law at Binghamton
University, State University of New
York. He is the author of Words That
Bind: Judicial Review and the Grounds
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

of Modern Constitutional Theory, The
Unfinished Constitution: Philosophy
and Constitutional Practice, and
Studying Philosophy: A Guide for the
Perplexed. From 1979 until the time
of his death, Professor Arthur was
the editor of one of the most widely
used ethics anthologies in the United
States, Morality and Moral
Controversies, soon to be published
in its 8th edition .
In the Name of War Christopher N. May
1989 Author is an alumnus of Evanston
Township High School, class of 1961.
Rights for Others Barbara Oomen
2013-11-28 This is a valuable study
of how rights consciousness and human
rights consciousness fails to emerge,
even in countries that strongly
advocate human rights in their
external policies, such as the
Netherlands. It focuses on this
important and widespread paradox
about the difficulties of bringing
human rights home. A valuable
contribution to the global literature
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on human rights and socio-legal
studies.
The Federalist Papers Alexander
Hamilton 2018-08-20 Classic Books
Library presents this brand new
edition of “The Federalist Papers”, a
collection of separate essays and
articles compiled in 1788 by
Alexander Hamilton. Following the
United States Declaration of
Independence in 1776, the governing
doctrines and policies of the States
lacked cohesion. “The Federalist”, as
it was previously known, was
constructed by American statesman
Alexander Hamilton, and was intended
to catalyse the ratification of the
United States Constitution. Hamilton
recruited fellow statesmen James
Madison Jr., and John Jay to write
papers for the compendium, and the
three are known as some of the
Founding Fathers of the United
States. Alexander Hamilton (c.
1755–1804) was an American lawyer,
journalist and highly influential
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

government official. He also served
as a Senior Officer in the Army
between 1799-1800 and founded the
Federalist Party, the system that
governed the nation’s finances. His
contributions to the Constitution and
leadership made a significant and
lasting impact on the early
development of the nation of the
United States.
American Constitutional Law Donald P.
Kommers 2004 Designed for an
undergraduate course in US
constitutional law, the casebook
takes a liberal arts approach,
tracing constitutional doctrine and
policy back to their foundation in
social, moral, and political theory,
and prompting students to engage the
great questions of political life
addressed by the Constitution and its
interpretation. Opinions of the US
Supreme Court constitute the core of
the documents. The first edition was
published in 1998; the second adds
and updates topics. Annotation : 2004
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Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
(booknews.com).
Congress and the Fourteenth Amendment
William B. Glidden 2013-08-29 In
Congress and the Fourteenth
Amendment, William B. Glidden
examines the misuse of the fourteenth
amendment.
California. Court of Appeal (4th
Appellate District). Division 1.
Records and Briefs California
(State).
Judicial Review in International
Perspective Gordon Slynn Baron Slynn
of Hadley 2000-01-01 Lord Slynn of
Hadley is one of the outstanding
judges of his time. He has served as
a High Court Judge, as an Advocate
General and a Judge of the European
Court of Justice, and he has been a
Lord of Appeal for ten years. This
Liber Amicorum bears testimony to the
international reputation that he has
achieved for his judgments and for
his scholarship. In the many
distinguished contributions, judges
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

from international courts and from
Supreme Courts and Constitutional
Courts, together with academics from
leading universities around the
world, have taken the opportunity to
celebrate the accomplishments of Lord
Slynn's legal career thus far, and
also to discuss areas of law where
Lord Slynn can be expected to give
important impulses to further
development. `Mr Gordon Slynn was
outstanding. The best I have ever
known. He will go far.' Lord Denning,
Master of the Rolls, 1980.
Michigan Law Review 1996
Judges and Unjust Laws Douglas E
Edlin 2010-07-22 Are judges legally
obligated to enforce an unjust law?
Judicial Review Handbook The Hon Sir
Michael Fordham 2021-01-07 "...an
institution for those who practise
public law...it has the authority
that comes from being compiled by an
author of singular distinction".
(Lord Woolf, from the Foreword to the
Fifth Edition) The new edition of
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this Handbook remains an
indispensable source of reference and
a guide to the case-law in judicial
review. Established as an essential
part of the library of any
practitioner engaged in public law
cases, if offers unrivalled coverage
of administrative law, including, but
not confined to, the work of the
Administrative Court and its
procedures. Once again completely
revised and up-dated, the seventh
edition approximates to a restatement
of the law of judicial review,
organised around 63 legal principles,
each supported by a comprehensive
presentation of the sources and an
unequalled selection of reported case
quotations. It also includes
essential procedural rules, forms and
guidance issued by the Administrative
Court. As in the previous edition,
both the Civil Procedure Rules and
Human Rights Act 1998 feature
prominently as major influences on
the shaping of the case-law.
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

Attention is also given to impact of
the Supreme Court. Here Michael
Fordham casts an experienced eye over
the Court's work in the area of
judicial review, and assesses the
signs from a Court that will be one
of the key influences in the
development of judicial review in the
modern era. The author, a leading
member of the English public law bar,
and now has been involved in many of
the leading judicial review cases in
recent years and is the founding
editor of the Judicial Review
journal.
Accountability in the Contemporary
Constitution Nicholas Bamforth
2013-09 Accountability in the context
of constitutional and administrative
law is a complex concept. This book
examines the legal framework of
public institutions in light of
contemporary accountability debates,
the role of human rights in public
accountability, accountability in
regulation, and the operation of
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accountability in multi-layered
government.
Arbitration Law of Canada J. Brian
Casey 2012-06-01 Arbitration Law of
Canada provides the busy lawyer and
arbitrator with a handy day to day
reference work. This is a
comprehensive treatise on the law and
practice of arbitration in Canada.
The text covers all aspects of
commercial arbitration: when to
choose arbitration; how to draft an
effective arbitration clause; how to
choose an arbitrator; the legal and
practical aspects of arbitrating in
Canada under both the UNCITRAL Model
Law as well as domestic legislation,
and enforcing awards in Canada,
regardless of the jurisdiction in
which they were made. The book covers
arbitration law in all the Canadian
Provinces. It is not only a
definitive legal text, but has been
designed and organized to be a handy
reference text for arbitration
practitioners. The second edition
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

includes a revised and expanded
index, a complete index of cases, and
a number of additional "practice
notes". The chapters dealing with
court involvement in arbitration,
challenges and recognition of awards,
have been extensively revised to take
into account the numerous court
decisions released since the last
edition.
Words That Bind John Arthur
2018-02-12 Words That Bind presents a
careful and nuanced treatment of
constitutional interpretation and
judicial review. By bringing
constitutional theory and
contemporary political philosophy to
bear on each other, John Arthur
illuminates these topics as no other
recent author has.
Abusive Constitutional Borrowing
Rosalind Dixon 2021-07-08 Law is fast
globalizing as a field, and many
lawyers, judges and political leaders
are engaged in a process of
comparative "borrowing". But this new
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form of legal globalization has
darksides: it is not just a source of
inspiration for those seeking to
strengthen and improve democratic
institutions and policies. It is
increasingly an inspiration - and
legitimation device - for those
seeking to erode democracy by
stealth, under the guise of a form of
faux liberal democratic cover.
Abusive Constitutional Borrowing:
Legal globalization and the
subversion of liberal democracy
outlines this phenomenon, how it
succeeds, and what we can do to
prevent it. This book address current
patterns of democratic retrenchment
and explores its multiple variants
and technologies, considering the
role of legitimating ideologies that
help support different modes of
abusive constitutionalism. An
important contribution to both legal
and political scholarship, this book
will of interest to all those working
in the legal and political
words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

disciplines of public law,
constitutional theory, political
theory, and political science.
The Supreme Court and Constitutional
Democracy John Agresto 2016-10-15 In
The Supreme Court and Constitutional
Democracy John Agresto traces the
development of American judicial
power, paying close attention to what
he views as the very real threat of
judicial supremacy. Agresto examines
the role of the judiciary in a
democratic society and discusses the
proper place of congressional power
in constitutional issues. Agresto
argues that while the separation of
congressional and judicial functions
is a fundamental tenet of American
government, the present system is not
effective in maintaining an
appropriate balance of power. He
shows that continued judicial
expansion, especially into the realm
of public policy, might have severe
consequences for America's national
life and direction, and offers
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practical recommendations for
safeguarding against an increasingly
powerful Supreme Court. John
Agresto's controversial argument, set
in the context of a historical and
theoretical inquiry, will be of great
interest to scholars and students in
political science and law, especially
American constitutional law and
political theory.
Law and Judicial Duty Philip
HAMBURGER 2009-06-30 Philip

words-that-bind-judicial-review-and-the-grounds-of-modern-constitutional-theory

Hamburger’s Law and Judicial Duty
traces the early history of what is
today called "judicial review." The
book sheds new light on a host of
misunderstood problems, including
intent, the status of foreign and
international law, the cases and
controversies requirement, and the
authority of judicial precedent. The
book is essential reading for anyone
concerned about the proper role of
the judiciary.
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